
Statement of Reason 

The reason for this Road Safety Scheme is to reduce the speed of vehicles along 

Buller Road & Hulse Avenue (between Buller Road & Salisbury Avenue) as this 

currently is within an 20mph zone, Buller Road is a reoccurring theme from the 

community, whilst it is a quiet road hosting only 330 vehicles a day the 85%ile is 

26mph despite the location being a 20mph speed limit and the close proximity of the 

nearby school. 

The additional improved signage & carriageway markings will also help to reduce 

vehicle speeds and accidents within this area. 

As a result, we must encourage self enforcement of speeds: 

 


